
1
ZAC21-0022                            

PCN: End of Life  Notification -
ZGATE devices

Zilog, Inc.
1590 Buckeye Drive
Milpitas, CA 95035-7418

June 4, 2021

Subject :   End of Life Notification – ZGATE Products

Dear Valued Direct Customers and Distributors:

Please be advised that due to demand, Zilog is transitioning the following ZGATE 
products to an end-of-life status.  There are no replacements and no last time buy 
opportunities for these products.

EZ80F91GAZ0CEK
EZ80F91GAZ0BEK
EZ80F91GAZ0BEK
ZGATE000100ZCOG

Should you have questions regarding this matter, or need additional assistance, please 
contact csr@zilog.com.

Thank you for your continued interest in Zilog products and services.

Sincerely,

Alan Shaw




